
 

 February is Pet 

Dental Health Month!  
 
Did you know that dental 
health is just as important 
for our furry friends as it is 
for us? February is Pet 
Dental Health Month, and 
we want to help your pets 
maintain those pearly 
whites!  
 

 Special Promotion 

Alert!  
For the entire month of February, we are offering a fantastic deal to ensure 
your pet's dental health is in top-notch condition. Book a dental exam for 
your furry companion and receive a whopping $75 off their dental exam! 
Each dental cleaning appointment will also come with a complimentary bag 
of Oravet dental chews and Vetradent water additive to keep those teeth 
sparkling and healthy between visits. 
 

 Why is Pet Dental Health Important? 
Just like humans, pets can develop dental issues that may lead to more 
severe health problems. Regular dental check-ups can help prevent 
periodontal disease, tooth decay, and other oral issues. Maintaining good 
oral hygiene in your pets can contribute to their overall well-being and 
longevity. 
 

 Our Expert Dr. Snyder Is Here to Help! 
Our experienced and caring staff is ready to provide thorough dental 
exams, cleanings, and personalized advice on maintaining your pet's oral 
health. Don't miss this opportunity to give your pet the gift of a healthy 
smile and more years with you! 
 

 Limited Time Offer: February Only! 
Take advantage of this special promotion throughout the month of 
February. Call now to schedule your pet's dental exam and cleaning. Don't 

let this opportunity pass by – available appointments are limited!  
 

 Contact Us Today to Schedule an Appointment! 
 
The Veterinary Care Centers of Texas-  
915-307-3893 


